
SIAPWS 
Annual

Meeting 
coming up

Dates:
18 March from 9:30 to 17:00
19 March from 9:00 to 12:00
(+ plant visit from 13:00 to 15:00)

Venue in central Copenhagen:
IDA (Ingeniørforeningen i Danmark)
Kalvebod Brygge 31-33
1780 København V
Danmark

The program of the general meeting and the associated workshop is almost ready, and the invitations 
will be circulated shortly. As a teaser, we mention that we have invited Paul McCann from the UK to 
tell about the work of the British and Irish IAPWS as well as the with film-forming amines at combined
cycle plants. This part of the workshop will continue with a general introduction to the application of 
film-forming substances for corrosion protection and preservation. The next session of the workshop 
will focus on the chemistry of district heating water comparing the recommendations of the Nordic 
countries. Biological growth may also be an issue in district heating networks and some Danish 
experiences are presented.
In the evening of 18 March, SIAPWS will make arrangement for dinner for those interested – this is a 
nice opportunity to meet colleagues and enhance your network.
The morning workshop of 19 March will have the the two new plants in Copenhagen in focus: The 
municipal waste plant, ARC (Skibakken) and the large wood chips-fired CFB, HOFOR AMV4, that is 
being commissioned right now. Both have flue gas condensation and treatment of the condensate and 
those large-scale plants will be described along with the experiences from the commissioning.
We are currently arranging a plant visit to one of the new plants in the afternoon of 19 March –
participation is voluntary, if you need to travel home instead.

The meeting is sponsored by SIAPWS and thus free of charge. 
However, the dinner with the colleagues on 17 March is self-
paid.
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